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Glen Hills Chess Club

Are you a 4th- 8th grader
interested in chess? Want to play
chess competitively?

First Meeting
10/05/23

We will meet on
Thursdays from 4-5 pm in
the Genius Lab

Contact Mrs.Murali if you
have any questions
lalitha.murali@gdrh.org



Chess Club

Parental Permission Slip

Grades 4-8

Developing Confidence, Cooperation, and Character Through Students Athletics

The 2023 Glen Hills Chess Season is starting from October 2023. Our first meeting is on
Thursday, October 5, 2023, from 4-5 pm. We will meet every Thursday at the Genius Lab.

This is a free program. Interested students should turn in the permission slip on the first
day of our Chess Club to Mrs. Murali

2023 Glen Hills Chess Club

Student Name, Grade Phone

Address Zip

Parent/Guardian Work Phone/ Emergency Number

Any health/medical concerns:

Parent/guardian signature granting permission

Important Notice: Please check to confirm you are able to provide transportation at
5 p.m. as we do not offer bus transportation for after-school club activities.



